
Worship Volunteers 

              May 11 - Mother’s Day 

Greeter: Jessi Stevens* 

Lay Welcomer: Rhett Bush* 

Lay Readers: Jo Hood* 

 Buddy Jordan** 

Media: Bryce Johnston*  
 Matthew and Adam Kerr* 
 Carson and Harrison Daley** 

Nursery: Meg Edwards* 

 Caitlin Daley** 

Ushers: Elijah Hood** 

   Felix Hood** 

          May 18 

Greeter: Becky Noblitt* 

Lay Welcomer: Gary Mathis* 

Lay Readers: Rhett Bush* 

 Debbie Lizzi** 

Media: Bryce Johnston*  
 Matthew and Adam Kerr* 
 Jo Hood and Nancy Pace** 

Nursery: Joan Buffington* 

 Elizabeth Lawson** 

Ushers: Mary Ann Jordan** 

   Ann Lyons** 

* Contemporary Service — ** Traditional Service   
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Announcements   

• Special Offering for Epworth Children’s Home There is a pink envelope in the bulletin that 
you can use for our special Mother’s Day Offering for Epworth. Please make your check out 
to Epworth Children’s Home. 

• United Methodist Women in Faith Meeting Everyone is invited to join the UMWF at the 
next meeting this Wednesday, May 14, in the Fellowship Hall. Refreshments will be served at 
10:00 am. The program will begin at 10:30 am. Guest speaker, Amy Robinson, will talk about 
Hospice Home Healthcare.  

• Help out with worship! For both the 8:45 and 11:00 worship services, our worship teams  
are looking for assistants in the Audio/Video Booth in the balcony. No musical ability or  
experience is necessary, you can learn everything you need. You can do it! Contact Pastor 
Michael or the Church Office to find out how to get started. 

• Ingles gift cards available on Sundays Cards are available in the Fellowship Hall from  
9:45 to 10:45 am each Sunday morning. They will continue to be available in the church  
office during regular office hours. Cards are in $50.00 and $100.00 increments. The church 
earns 5% of the face value of the card.  

• Mother’s Day Memorials  
In Memory of:   Given By: 
Mrs. Annie Baker   Bill Baker 
Mrs. Charlie Welborn  Mary Baker 
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Saturday, May 17 

8:00 am to 2:00 pm 

204 South Pendleton Street  

(in front of Trinity Center/ 

Church Office)                

       

 We need each of you to make this sale a success! 
 

How can you help? 

*Donate items to sell 

*Advertise the yard sale by inviting family & friends to come 

*Make phone calls to let friends and family know about the sale 

*Set up tables (Sat. 7:00 am)  

*Help set up: carry boxes/place items on tables (Sat. 7:00 am) 

*Help during the sale for one hour or more 

*Help pack up boxes after the sale (Sat. 1:30 pm) 

*Help take down tables (Sat. 2:00 pm) 

 

Contact Judy Daughtridge 864-243-1759 or 

Mary Ann Jordan 864-414-1310 

 

All proceeds from the sale will be  

placed in the Church Reserve Fund 
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